office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org

From: Mt Gretna Campmeeting <office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org>

Sent: Tuesday, July 11, 2023 9:03 AM **To:** office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org

Subject: MGCA Wednesday Temporary Street Closure



Temporary Street Closure

On Wednesday, July 12th, there will be limited access to 1st Street between Markwood Avenue and Boehm Avenue due to the loading of a moving truck between 8 a.m. and 9 a.m..

Please use caution and plan your driving routes accordingly.

Thank you!

Mt. Gretna Campmeeting office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org

This email was sent to office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org
You received this email because you are registered with Mt Gretna Campmeeting
Association

Unsubscribe here



© 2023 Mt Gretna Campmeeting Association